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Design of Santa Rita Springs Rehabilitation 
GWA Project No. 12305 

RFP No. CIP-202400002,1 
GWA RFI Response No. 1 to Inquiries 

 
This Addendum and/or Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously issued bid documents and /or given for 
informational purposes and to the extent the responses below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Bid.  The following 
responses are in response to RFIs received. 
 

 DATE QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

1 08/20/2024 

“1) Can GWA provide a copy of the decision document that 
determined that an Environmental Assessment is the level of 
NEPA needed / required for this project? 

 
2) Can GWA provide copies of any environmental impact 
review done on the project leading to the decision on the 
Environmental Assessment, and any comments previously 
provided on the proposed action.” 
 

This Project is partially funded by USEPA grants.  It is 
mandatory of all USEPA grant projects to comply with the 
requirements of NEPA, which includes but is not limited to, 
an Environmental Assessment.   
 
Copies of documentation relevant to NEPA review can be 
provided to the selected design firm.  

 
Bidders are also notified to visit GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are 
communicated to all bidders throughout the solicitation process. 
 
 

___________________________ 
MIGUEL C. BORDALLO, P.E. 
General Manager 
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